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January 28, 2024 

 

Last Week’s Blessings 

01/21/2024 Sunday School Attendance: 109 
Tithes and Offerings—$ 9,902.60 Loving You Jesus—$128.14 

Building Fund—$0.00   Youth—$10.00   

Accompanist Appreciation Sunday 

A love offering will be received February 11, 2023 to 
show our accompanists how much we love and appreci-
ate them for sharing their talents with us each Sunday. 

Thank You, Melanie & Brenda 



 

 

 

 

 Jan. 29  —  1 John 3 

 Jan. 30  —  1 John 4 

 Jan. 31  —  1 john 5 

 Feb. 1   —  2 John 1 

 Feb. 2  — 3 John 1 

 Feb. 3  — Jude 1 

 Feb. 4  — Revelations 1 

           Security Personnel 
            January 28: James Bailey 
            February 4: Bill Darling 
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Children’s Ministry Volunteers For Next Week 
Jan.  31st        Wednesday night: Rhonda Smelley & Karen Jones 
Feb. 4th           Sunday Morning Activities: Kandace Kirkley 
           Sunday Night Activities:  Rhondia Liles 



 

 

Wednesday Night, February 7th. 

6:30—7:30 pm 

CCBC Family Life Center 
 

All ladies are invited to a special time of        

fellowship as well as a unique, worshipful art 

presentation by Janet Latham.  Since we will 

be having a catered meal, please text your 

RSVP to Melanie Hogue (205-454-0726) or 

Becky Wharton (205-344-3231) by Monday, 

February 5th if you plan to attend. 



 

Let’s Get A Packing Party Started!  

 

Ever wish you could do more?  Ever wanted to be part of 
a Mission Project at CCBC?  Now is your chance!  We are 
getting a jump start on our Operation Christmas Child 
Mission Project.  Throughout the year, we will collect for 
girls 2-4 years old and boys 10-14 years old.  We will   
advertise and collect items for these age groups  every 
couple of months.  A collection bin will be located in the 
Welcome Center for the donated items.   

 

We will host a church wide packing party prior to the  
National Collection and Drop Off Week, in early           
November. The packing party will allow us to fill our  
boxes with the items we collected throughout the year.  
It will also give us an opportunity to pray together for the 
boxes and the children who will receive them.  

In addition, we hope to enlist a group of volunteers to 
travel to the Operation Christmas Child Processing   
Center in Atlanta to help inspect and pray over the boxes 
that will be shipped out all over the World.  Start praying 
now if you would like to be a part of this group.  

 

Please see Sheila Cabaniss, Abby Crain or John Martz if 
you have any questions.   


